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CHEPLAPHARM

CHEPLAPHARM Arzneimitiel GmbH _ Ziegelhof 24 _ 17489 Greifswald _ Germany

Greifswald, November 1st 2022

Update on current out of stock situation of Fungizone 50MG In Taiwan

To whom it may concern,

This Is to Inform you that we, the CHEPLAPHARM Arzneimittel GmbH located in Ziegethof 24, 17489
Greifswald, are currently not able to perform any deliveries of FUNGIZONE 50MG to Taiwan. While we
originally prepared for a delivery of the product to Taiwan in july, at the time of release major deviations
were detected, that require further investigation:

Due to miscommunication, changes in the manufacturing process of the APl Amphotericin B were not
communicated to the finished product manufacturer in time. The changes were assessed as of no
regulatory concern and there was no impact on API quality parameters. Nevertheless, a formal evaluation
of the impact of these changes on the finished product and its manufacturing process needs to be
performed. Release of finished product batches has accordingly been suspended until this evaluation is
completed. There is no expected impact on the quality, safety and efficacy of the drug product. The held-
up batches are the first to use APl produced with the updated process. While the corresponding data has
been thoroughly surveyed and no impact on quality, safety and efficacy of the finished product could be
detected, a final risk assessment is currently being prepared to finalize the batch release.

As this final assessment Is still undergoing, we regret to Inform you that our updated timeline that the
release of goods by the CMO will end of October and a kick-off of the delivery to Taiwan until November
10th cannot be upheld. As of today, we are assuming the topic could be fully solved by end of November,
with a kick-off of delivery in early December this year, but we will update you again once a fult delivery
plan has been settled. We thank you in advance for your understanding and will inform you on any new
developments immediately.

Kind regards
Cheplapharm
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